## August 4, 2014

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Town Council was called to order at 7:00 pm with the following members present: Mayor Matt Hull, Assistant Mayor Barry Levey, Council Members Victoria Gudeman and Ken Lord and Town Administrator Rick Bishop.

Minutes from July, 2014 were read and approved.

General Fund Report was \$417,535.45

Mayor Hull mentioned the desire to transfer some funds from the General Fund to CD's.

Mayor Hull noted that work had begun on the bridge again.

Mr. Levey made a motion to donate \$1,000 to the First Hose Company of Boonsboro, the Boonsboro Ambulance & Rescue Services, the Sharpsburg Area EMS and the Sharpsburg Volunteer Fire Company. Ms. Gudeman seconded. The motion passed unanimously.

Meeting adjourned at 7:05 p.m.

Submitted, Richard Bishop Town Administrator